
April 21 2024

Pat started the meeting at 2:15 PM

Bob led the Pledge of Allegiance

Pat thanked the hosts Gerry and Rosemarie Ingersoll

Pat turned the meeting over to Arlene

Arlene announced the April Birthdays and the get wells.  Arlene mentioned about Lucille 
falling and how she is doing, unfortunately she is in a lot of pain.  Pat mentioned he will 
be having a procedure done on his vocal cords on May 13th.

Toni went over the March minutes

Steve spoke about the treasure report

Al mentioned that California will be restricting classic cars due to the gas emissions

Correspondence:  Lois stated none

Sunshine:  Julianne said cards were sent to Al, George and Lucille

CTCI:  Donna wasn’t at meeting

Newsletter:  Paul  S is setting it up, send anything you want in it to him

Membership:  Paul A said no new members but the car show season is starting so he 
will give out more applications

Webpage:  Pat stated the new roster is completed and will be on it

Facebook:  Paul S said no new information

Arlene reminded everyone to let Rich know if they need any big fixed on their T Bird 



before the Tune Up Clinic, Lois said to bring chairs if you are going to the clinic

Arlene mentioned the Christmas party, Arlene asked if anyone has or knows of a DJ to 
let her know.  Arlene stated that everything is set for the picnic and will go over it at the 
May meeting

Arlene turned the meeting back to Pat

Pat spoke about the CTCI membership drive

Mike spoke about the Spring cruise, he asked if everyone has an easy pass and to 
bring exact change for the Lighthouse tour, cost is $17 per person

Pat mentioned that if you are not going on the cruise that the Mike LeStrange memoriall 
car show will be at the Paramus Elks club

Pat asked if anyone has anything they want to discuss

Diane stated that the club should invest in a microphone

Pat stated that the next meeting will be at the Martins house after the Tune Up clinic

50/50 was won by Sandra Ucci in the amount of $55

Pat ended the meeting at 2:45


